
NORTH AVENUE RISING NORTH AVENUE RISING

Baker Street Traffic Calming and 
Pedestrian Safety Public Meeting

What is North Avenue Rising?
It’s a collaboration between federal, state, and city partners to support economic revitalization by 

proposing sidewalk improvements, dedicated bus lanes, transit signal priority, enhanced bus stops, 
roadway repaving, and Penn-North Metro SubwayLink station renovations.

NorthAvenueRising.com

Thursday, October 18, 2018
6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Carver Vocational-Technical High School
2201 Presstman Street

At this meeting MDOT MTA and the City of Baltimore will solicit feedback on 
the proposed addition of stop signs, improved crosswalks, speed humps, 

and other safety enhancements for walking and bicycling.

The proposed changes would reduce speeding along and make it safer to 
cross Baker Street.


